Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 19th December 2023
 
· Congratulations were extended to all new appointee(s) to the school and to the leadership and management team.
· The Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment was reviewed and ratified by the board.
· All the staff were commended for their work on the DEIS strand teams and for putting such a comprehensive plan together.
· The board wishes all the students, staff and parents a very happy and peaceful Christmas. 
· The next board of management meeting is scheduled for 23rd January 2024.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
